
Product Change Notification 

  Socle Technology Corporation 

 

 

 Purpose 
We would like to notify customers of a change in packaging for Sharp 

photointerrupter model GP1S396HCP0F. 

 New cover tape material will be used in the packaging due to the old 

material going EOL. 

 This new cover tape material is already being used in model 

GP1S396HCPSF. 

 Effective Time of Change 

These are running changes that will be applied starting in September, 2019. 

 

 Details 

Please refer to the pages that follow for the details of the material changes. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this notification, please contact your 

Socle representatives at: Socle_Sales_NA@socle-tech.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




